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WG 8, working in co-operation with the SEDRIS Organization, is responsible for standards relating to the representation and interchange of environmental data. The changes to WG 8 Standards and work programmes that have occurred over the last year are as follows;

	Standard
	Changes over last year and Current Status

	ISO/IEC 9973 Procedures for registration of items
	No change.  Ed. 3 published July 2013

	ISO/IEC 18023-1: SEDRIS DRM and API
	No change. Ed. 1 Amd.1. NWIP Planned

	ISO/IEC 18023-2: SEDRIS Abstract Transmittal
	No change. Ed. 1.            

	ISO/IEC 18023-3: SEDRIS Binary Encoding
	No change. Ed. 1 Amd.1. NWIP Planned

	ISO/IEC 18024-4: SEDRIS Language Binding to C
	No change. Ed. 1 Amd.1. NWIP Planned

	ISO/IEC 18025:  Environmental Data Coding Specification (EDCS)
	Ed. 2 published February 2014

	ISO/IEC 18041-4: EDCS Language Binding to C
	No change. At CD stage for Ed. 2 revision

	ISO/IEC 18026:  Spatial Reference Model (SRM)
	No change. At DIS stage for Ed. 3 revision

	ISO/IEC 18042-4: SRM Language Binding to C
	No change. Ed. 1 Amd. 1. NWIP planned


As can be seen from the above table, the only visible progress made during the year has been the publication of ISO/IEC 18025 (EDCS) Edition 2. However, development work has also taken place on the FDIS for ISO/IEC 18026 (SRM), but this has been severely limited by a lack of funding due to the sequestration policy of the US Government. It is expected that the funds will be released, but until that occurs, it is not possible to give a forecast date for the completion of the FDIS. A request has been made to ISO for an extension to the project, but to date, a final reply has not been received.

The EDCS Registry Rapporteur Group has completed the assessment of 6 submissions, (2007-Q4, 2008-Q1, 2008-Q3, 2009-Q1, 2009-Q3 and 2011-Q1). The 2011-Q1 submitted items may need to be revised, however, due to a change of contractor/proposer. There has been very little work on the Registry over the last year, due to resourcing priorities given to completion of other tasks. 

There have been frequent teleconferences between editors, particularly for the SRM standard, but no formal meetings since the 2013 Plenary in Sydney. WG 8 members have also participated in WG 9 meetings and teleconferences for mixed and augmented reality (MAR).
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